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Homedale High School 

Matt Holtry   Athletic Director 

203 East Idaho Ave 

Homedale, Idaho 83628 

Homedale School 

    District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Matt Holtry, Athletic Director 

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Dion Flaming, Principal 

Date: 2/4/2014 

Re: Athletic Director Report February 4, 2014 

Homedale Board of Trustees, 

We are closing in on the end of the Girls Basketball, Boys Basketball and Wrestling seasons. 

Girls Basketball-  

The Varsity Girls Basketball team is currently 15-5 and 6-2 in conference and will enter the Varsity 
tournament ranked #1.  The JV will play in the Championship game tonight the 4

th
 of February vs 

Fruitland.  Frosh/Soph won their play-in game vs Fruitland but lost to Weiser in the Semi Finals.      

Boys basketball- 

The boys basketball program is still playing very well and sits at 16-2 (6-0) with two games remaining.  
It is looking like they will be entering the District tournament as the #1 seed as well.  The JV only has 3 
losses on the season and is 5-1 in conference while the Frosh/Soph remains unbeaten.         

Wrestling- 

The wrestling team continues to wrestle very well.  This past weekend they hosted the Rodger 
Nash duals and the team finished undefeated on the day and shared the top team trophy with 
Weiser and Vale.  This coming weekend they will attend the Marsing tournament.   We are hoping 
to finish strong and finish well at the state tournament like last season.   
 
Financial-    

---See attached--- 

Other news-   

---Golf is still waiting on some funds and we feel that after the February 15
th
 Steak and Crab Feed we 

will have raised enough funds to fund the Golf Season this year.  I will be bringing the program to the 
board for approval at a future date. 


